
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2024 BUDGET 

 

WINSLOW TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT #1 

 
 

TAKE NOTICE, that the Public Hearing and Special Meeting for the 2024 proposed budget of Winslow 

Township Fire District #1 is scheduled to be held on January 18, 2024 at the Winslow Township Fire 

District Administrative Building, 9 Cedar Brook Road, Sicklerville, New Jersey. This meeting will be held 

at 6:30 p.m. as the first order of business during the Board of Fire Commissioners Regular Monthly 

Business Meeting, in order to conduct a Public Hearing of the proposed Budget of 2024.  At the 

conclusion of the Public Hearing, the adoption of the 2024 budget may take place.  Official Board 

action may be taken. 

 

All interested persons are hereby notified that the proposed Budget for Winslow Township Fire District 

#1 will be available the week prior to the meeting, at the Fire District Office located at 9 Cedar Brook 

Road, Cedar Brook, New Jersey.  The Budget will also be available the night of the meeting. 

 

In addition, the proposed Budget of Winslow Township Fire District #1 will be posted on the Official 

Bulletin Board located at the Winslow Township Municipal Building, 125 S. Route 73, Braddock, New 

Jersey. 

 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE following the Special Meeting and Public Hearing portion of the meeting, 

the Board of Fire Commissioners will return to the Regular Monthly Business Meeting with Board action 

taken.  

  

December 21, 2023 

Date of Notice 

 

John E. Smith, Secretary 

Winslow Township Fire District #1 

 

 

 


